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The General Manager,
Nagasakl Works,

Osaka, 13th. Mareh, 1932.

Mitsublishi Zosen Kaisha, Ltd.,
NACASAET

Dear Sirs,

S, No. B22 SHIP.

We beg to imform you that we intend chiefly to

load long bulky cargo in the fore hold of the above mentioned

ship whieh is under eonstruction.

We shall be much obliged if you will kindly arrange

to dispense with one water-tight bulkhead in the fore hold of

the ship for the expediency of loading eargo.

We are, Dear Sir, g

Yours faithfully,

Fresidaag.
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